_TOWN OF PORT HEDLAND |

NOTICE OF SPECIAL
ELECTORS MEETING

12 April 2022

Notice is hereby given that the Special Electors
Meeting scheduled for 24 March 2022 is now being
held on 12 April 2022. The meeting wil commence
at 5:30pm at the Civic Centre Gardens.

The purpose of the meeting & to discuss the
following:

* Vacanation mandates

The Special Electors Meeting will be open to the
public. The agenda wil be avaiable on the Town's
website at  https// mwwwporthedandwagovaw/
counci-meetings/.

For further enquiries, please contact Governance on
(08) 9158 9300.

Carl Askew Town of
Chief Executive Officer Port Hedland




